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CLUB PRESIDENT NEWS 

I hope everyone is having a great start to 2020. As winter sets in I can’t help but to 

start looking forward to the summer and warm temperatures. Preparations for the 

2020 season began back in November at our yearly meeting and the board continues 

to work hard in order to be ready for the upcoming summer. At the conclusion of 

2019, long-time Board Member, Treasurer and Snack Stand Coordinator Gina Quinn 

stepped down from her position on the board. Gina has spent countless hours in 

service to our pool and snack bar. On behalf of the entire membership I would like to 

extend a huge thank you to Gina for all she has done. Board Member Bob Scott will 

take over the role of Treasurer and brings a vast amount of professional experience to 

the position.  Thank you to Bob for taking on this role at WGSC.  For 2020 we also 

welcome members Bob Weber and Joy Minnick to the board. Both have served on 

other boards in various roles and we welcome their experience and input.  

Moving forward we will continue to make improvements to the ground and facilities, 

beginning with the replacement of worn picnic tables. The goal is to replace all the 

wooden picnic tables with composite tables over the next five years.  As you enter the 

club off Township Line Road you will notice 4 new trees which were planted at no 

cost to membership through Whitpain Township’s Shade Tree Program. Thank you 

to member John Casani for facilitating this improvement.  New landscaping is also 

slated to be added around the club to bring more color and beauty to the grounds.  As 

always, we will be asking for volunteers to help with preparation and cleanup in the 

spring and I encourage members to come out and lend a hand. Specific dates for 

volunteer days will be announced in the coming months.   

Stay warm and see you all at the pool. 

If anyone has any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me at 

President@whitpaingreenssc.org. 

Mark Ruegg 

MEMBERSHIPS 

Membership applications will be available on our website starting February 1. This 

year we will be accepting the first 20 new memberships right away, rather than 

having to wait until April. Returning members will have until April 1 to guarantee 

their spot and until May 1 to submit their renewal form without a late fee.  

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Membership Applications 

Available 

February 1 

 

Easter Egg Hunt/Open 
House 
April 5 
 
Opening Day 
May 23 
 
1st Swim Team Practice 
May 26 
 
Adult Social 
June 13 
 

 

 
Member volunteers at work 

mailto:President@whitpaingreenssc.org
http://whitpaingreenssc.org/


SNACK STAND COMMITTEE  

Whitpain Greens Swim Club is seeking member volunteers to form a Snack Stand 

Committee. The committee will assist in the oversight, preparation and operation of our 

Snack Stand for the 2020 summer.  Interested members are asked to send their name 

and information to info@whitpaingreencssc.org. Questions regarding the committee 

can also be sent to info@whitpaingreenssc.org.    

Members are encouraged to volunteer and get involved! 

SOCIAL HAPPENINGS THIS SUMMER 

ADULT SOCIAL (June 13th) - Come out and enjoy a night without the kids, hang with 

old friends and meet some new.  This is a great opportunity to get to know the other 

members of the pool. 

FRIDAY FUN – Come on over to the pool on Fridays at 2PM for a little activity for the 

kids.  Whether it be arts and crafts or a game, your kids will be sure to enjoy the fun 

break from swimming. 

WHITPAIN GREENS GOT TALENT (7/10/2020) – Can you sing, dance or juggle? Join 

us this summer for the 1st annual WGGT! Come show off your skills to your pool family.  

BRUNCH – Join us for a new tradition at WGSC at the best Sunday Activity, Sunday 

Brunch.  Grab your friends and bring your favorite brunch recipe and enjoy with some 

Sunday brunch cocktails (In a plastic pitcher of course).  No better way to start a 

Sunday! 

SWIM TEAM UPDATES 

The Waves swim team is looking forward to another great swim season. Practice begins Tuesday, May 26! Whitpain 

Greens will once again host Individual Champs (the final meet of the season on Saturday, July 25). Keep an eye on the 

team website for dual meets dates to be announced soon. 

 

 

General questions? Visit our website: www.whitpaingreenssc.org 

or email: info@whitpaingreenssc.org 

 

THINK SPRING!! 

GET SOCIAL 

Be sure to follow 

Whitpain Greens on 

social media for more 

news and updates! 
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